
Title I-No Child Left Behind 
 
Dear Parents: 
 
As required by the No Child Left Behind law, parents of children who attend a Title I school are 
entitled to the following information regarding their child’s classroom teachers and 
paraprofessional staff: 
 

• Parents may request information regarding the professional qualifications of their child’s 
classroom teachers(s) and paraprofessionals who may be providing services to their child. 

 
• The information will reveal whether the teacher has met State qualifications and licensing 

criteria for the grade level and subject areas in which the teacher provides instruction. 
 

• The information will also reveal whether the teacher is teaching under emergency or 
other provisional status. 

 
• The baccalaureate degree major of the teacher and any other graduate certification or 

degree held by the teacher and the field of discipline of the certification or degree. 
 

• Qualifications of paraprofessionals who are providing academic services to their child 
may also be requested. 

 
If you wish to obtain the aforementioned information, please contact your child’s building 
principal or the superintendent of schools. 
 


